THREE RIVERS ATHLETIC CLUB 
TRAC Wolverines

“Announcement”
The TRAC Wolverines are accepting Head Coach and Assistant Coach Applications for the upcoming 2020-2021 hockey season for all divisions.  
Coach requirements can be found on the Hockey Alberta website. 
https://www.hockeyalberta.ca/coaches/clinic-information/requirements/
Applications will be accepted Until July 15, 2020. Please email applications to:
AAdirector@whitecourtminorhockey.com
All Applications will be reviewed and a confirmation email sent to all applicants.  Once reviewed, an interview may be scheduled if agreed by the committee.
Please see the link below for the Application form.  Complete the form fully and send with references and a detailed coaching resume to the TRAC Operations Director.  Once Reviewed, someone will be in contact with you.

{INSERT LINK TO NEW DOCUMENT}

Best Regards,

TRAC Committee



